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Dear Secretary-General,

SICPA has a longstanding history in sustainability. Our strategy and vision are closely aligned with
the ten Global Compact Principles and the areas they cover: anti-corruption, human rights, labour and
environment. It is therefore with pleasure that | confirm that SICPA supports them.

I express herewith our firm commitment to advance the Global Compact Principles within the SICPA
sphere of influence. We are committed to making the Global Compact and its principles part our
organisation, business and operations and to engaging in collaborative projects which advance the
broader development goals of the United Nations, in particular the Sustainable Development Goals.
Further, SICPA commits to report on progress within one year of joining the Global Compact and
annually thereafter according to the Global Compact Communication on Progress (COP}) policy,
including:

e Astatement signed by the Chief Executive expressing continued support for the Global
Compact and renewing our ongoing commitment to the initiative and its principles, in addition
to our initial letter of commitment to join the Global Compact.

* A description of practical actions (i.e., disclosure of any relevant policies, procedures,
activities) that SICPA has taken (or plans to undertake) to implement the Global Compact
principles in each of the four issue areas (human rights, labour, environment, anti-corruption).

» Measurement of outcomes (i.e., the degree to which action and performance indicators were
met).

| look forward to SICPA’s membership and active contribution the Global Compact objectives and the
broader SDGs.
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